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Ms. Diana Collins
Manager Sales
B& F Solutions Ltd.
West valley, Ohio

April 22, 2011

Mr. Richard Stones
North Park Avenue, Ohio

Dear Mr. Stones,

On behalf of our company, we would like to express our earnest admiration to you for being one of our most faithful and regular buyers. You have been a regular buyer of our company since we opened a branch in your city five years ago and we appreciate your support.  We are very lucky to have buyers like you associated with us.

Buyers like you motivate us to create and sell nothing but the best products. We constantly work to improve our products and create new ones that would be of help to the day to day lives of our buyers. We constantly try to be best in our field and create products of quality. We are not only one of the top companies but we are also one of the innovators in the field. We would constantly require support from buyers like you who keeps motivating us to work better.
Thank you again and may we continue a long fruitful business relationship.

Yours faithfully,

Ms. Diana Collins
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